
 

Food Policy 

Our policy is to ensure that all our children are catered for – 

no matter how specific an individual diet may be.  

If you have any concerns regarding our menu, please contact 

Ms Pettitt to discuss this directly. 

All Breakfast Club staff hold a minimum Level 2 Award in 

Food Safety in Catering. 

 

Food Allergies 

We understand that food allergies and intolerances can 

present a serious problem to some people, and our staff will 

do their very best to provide you with the information that 

you require. 

Where food is known to contain certain food allergens, they 

will be identified either in the name of the product or on our 

Dietary Information Cards.  

Catering practices within the school are designed to minimise 

any risk to our children.  

Breakfast Club staff have relevant training in allergy 

awareness and will assist you to the best of their ability. 
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